
Our Lady of the Gulf College Scholarship Fund 
 

 

 

 Applications are now being accepted for the Our Lady of the Gulf Scholarship 

program, provided through the generosity of two parishioners at Our Lady of the Gulf 

Church.  The purpose of the Trust is to assist Catholic high school seniors financially in 

their pursuit of a college education. 

 The scholarship provides $1,500 per year for four years, provided academic 

performance, church participation, and financial need continue to quality him/her. This 

also applies to those who start off at a 2-year college and enter a 4-year college that the 

individual would receive $1,500 for the two years at Junior College and two years at a 4-

year institution.   

 Applications are available in the office at St. Clare Catholic Church, but there is a 

deadline to receive the application and supporting documentation of July 6, 2020.  The 

application provides who the application is to be mailed to.   


